
 

 

 
 

COVID PREVENTION POLICY 
(Board Approved 03/15/2022) 

 

The frequency of Covid cases is steadily decreasing in 
Sarasota county, meaning that the probability of coming in 
contact with the virus may be decreasing. People are 
continuing to get vaccinated, also resulting in fewer cases. 
 
Mask mandates are being lifted in many circumstances by 
government and business. .  
 
In keeping with these trends, RSA will no longer require 
mask wearing in all indoor common areas.  
 
It is suggested that those individuals who are concerned 
about risk or are at higher risk of contracting the virus 
continue to wear masks.  
 
Our elevators are potentially higher risk areas due to their 
closed environment. As such, anyone already using an 
elevator shall have the right to ask that others do not ride 
with them.  
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